
 

AO/A-13                                     June 29, 2020 
 
 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001. 
 

Kind Attn: Dept. of Corporate Services 
(Scrip Code – 500298) 

 
Dear Sirs,   
 

Sub : Postponement of Board Meeting 
 
 
With reference to our previous communication to hold the Audit Committee & Board meetings on 
30th June, 2020, we wish to inform you that we are now postponing the meetings to a later date,  
which will be informed in due course. 
 
We request you to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For NATIONAL PEROXIDE LIMITED 
 
 
 
Chandukumar Parmar 
Company Secretary 
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